
From: Jesse Rosillo
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Date: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 12:57:33 PM

Hi this is Jesse Rosillo on the matter of 341 Arbor Street... Mr. King sent me the new Power of
Attorney occupancy paperwork that you asked for, he sent it to his address at 341 Arbor Street
and told me it was sent back to his address in MCF/St.Cloud... we believe it was “Return to
Sender “because of the Vacant Building sign on the door... I have been checking his mail and
noticed no mail has arrived. So he has resent it to my mailing address today. Do to the Covid-
19 situations in Minnesota correctional facilities and the Holiday mail problems I hope to get
the Power of Attorney before the 31st... Thank you 
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